
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
August 4, 2021 
 
 
 
STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
213 ½ North Limestone 
Lexington, KY 40507 
 
Dear STARS Steering Committee,  
 
Ohio University is pleased to submit its third STARS Report. This letter is to serve as 
verification that the information included in our STARS Report is accurate to the best of the 
abilities of all reporting agents within our institution. 
 
As a charter signatory of Second Nature’s Presidents Carbon Commitment, we take our 
commitments to carbon neutrality and sustainability literacy seriously.  Our efforts to meet 
that commitment are evident throughout this submission. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Hugh Sherman 
President 
 
 


